
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                           
 
 

5th Aug., 2014 
Dear KP Family, 

Notice of KPCS Plenary Meeting 2014 
In line with the Section VI of KPCS Core Document, this notice is hereby given to all of our 
Participants and Observers that the KPCS Plenary Meeting is scheduled to be held at the third 
biggest city of China, Guangzhou, from 10th to 14th November 2014. You’re suggested to 
nominate your delegation beforehand.  
As the Chair, China is prepared to organize and serve such a grand gathering. In order to make 
sure the Plenary will truly be successful and fruitful, I have also drafted a Provisional Agenda on 
the Plenary which is attached with this Notice for your reference. Our Working Groups and 
Committees are required to submit their needs on number of breakout sessions, interpreting 
languages and main topics or issues to be discussed to KP Chair Office before the end of August. 
We’re also open to the suggestions on the arrangement given by all Participants and Observers. 
Any questions or advice on the Plenary Meeting, please feel free to contact with my staff:  
Nick Yuan  
Email: kpchair2014@aqsiq.gov.cn; nickyuan99@gmail.com.  
 
Sincerely Yours 

 
WEI Chuanzhong 
KP Chair 2014 


